
 

   
                                           
                                                                            

 October 28th Newsletter  

 We have been reviewing our 
alphabet, colors, shapes and 

numbers during circle time. The 
children are having so much fun with 

the new additions to our circle-time: 
Special jobs and a feeling chart 

where we express ‘how we are 
feeling today?’. We are now learning 

the letter D and will be moving on to 

letter E next week. We also will be 
discussing transportation next week. 

We are looking forward to teaching 
the children new songs and learning 

new words.   

We have spent this past week 

learning about Noah’s Ark.  We have 
talked about different animals and 

their sounds.  The children were also 
able to practice their color 

recognition, when we spoke about 
the rainbow.  We have finished with 

the letter Aleph and we’ll be starting 
the letter Bet next week.    

 

News! 

 

 
Important Dates: 
 

11-16- Parent Teacher Conferences* 
11-21- Picture Day (was originally scheduled for 

11/22) 
11/24-11/25  NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving 
 
*Details to follow 

Teacher’s Corner: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With all the holidays over, we are falling back into our 
normal routine. We are continuing to be amazed at 
how quickly your children are catching on to all the 
new songs.   We would like to take this time to thank 
you for sending in the Mitzvah Notes.  The children 
really enjoy hearing about the mitzvot that they have 
done.   
Special thanks to Morah Laura, who helps all the 
children and Morahs every day! 
Reminders: 
Mother nature has been very unpredictable lately so 
please bring in your child with a jacket or sweater. 
     

Thank you, 
            Morahs Paola & Chana 

 

 

       

   

 


